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This bill reduces the number of deputy commissioners authorized by statute to serve in the Department 

of Commerce and the Department of Employment and Economic Development.  Current law permits 

four deputy commissioners at each agency.  The bill would reduce that allowance to one deputy 

commissioner. 

Existing deputy commissioners at each agency would be permitted to remain on the job until January 1, 

2019. 


